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Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute Troy, New York 12180-3590

January 31, 1985g

Mr.' Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
~ Standardization and Special Projects

Branch
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commisssion
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Emergency Plan License No. CX-22

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This letter responds to the January 18, 1985 letter from Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas
to Dr. Donald R. Harris that informed Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute that
the Emergency Plan that was submitted December 5,1984 has been reviewed and
approved. The approved Emergency Plan is now fully implemented.

Sincerely,

MY
Dr. Frank Wicks, Supervisor Df. Bonald R. Harris
RPI Critical Reactor Director

FW/DRH:rp

b5 [g7p[M 0
F pg

'/O


